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This Week: 

 

• Welcome back 

 

• Ready, Respectful, 

Safe 

 

• PE - Fishing 

 

• Attendance matters 

 
 

 

Welcome to the new academic year 

Firstly, may we take this opportunity to welcome everyone back after the summer holiday period; we hope 

that everyone is well rested and ready for the new academic year.  

This year we will be sharing our activities weekly with you through our online newsletter which will be 

emailed out to all of our community members. We are really looking forward to sharing with you all the 

activities that are taking place and the learning we are completing. 

We have started our year reflecting on our previous year and considering our values and the expectations 

within our school community for both students, staff and our wider community.  

Our school expectations are: Ready, Respectful, Safe. Students were keen to share how they thought these 

applied across our school not only to themselves but also to us as a staff team as well as in our wider 

community. We would welcome any thoughts and input you have too, what do these words mean to you? 

What might they mean to others? Why are these important for our school?  

This year our first half term PE activity is Fishing as chosen by our students: they had a great first session and 

were proud of their catches both big and small. This half term, students will be working towards Unit Awards 

and Open Cast Skills awards, structured developmental programme in fishing techniques, waterside safety 

and ecology, the preparation and maintenance of equipment, communication, numeracy, team building and 

interpersonal skill 

 
One of our focuses this year is attendance. 

We all know that good attendance has a 

positive impact on not only education 

outcomes but also future prospects.  

We are here to help, if you would like to 

discuss attendance support, please do give 

us a call. The school number is 01617637072. 

 

“Let’s slay 

the day” 

Student “That’s a big 

fish!!” 

Student 

 


